November 19, 2008
Michael Keenan, President
Global Telecom & Technology Americas, Inc.

8484 Westpark Drive, Suite 720

McLean, Virginia  22102

RE:  Penalty Assessment UT-081114
Dear Mr. Keenan:

On July 3, 2008, the Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) issued a Notice of Penalties to Global Telecom & Technology Americas, Inc. (Global Telecom), in the amount of $100 for violation of Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 480-120-382 (copy enclosed). WAC 480-120-382 requires telecommunications companies to furnish annual reports and pay regulatory fees to the commission no later than May 1 of each year. The penalty assessment required Global Telecom to either pay the penalty or ask for mitigation within 15 days. 
On September 16, 2008, the commission sent Global Telecom a letter informing it the penalty assessment was outstanding. Payment was required by September 30, 2008, or the commission would consider additional sanctions and would refer the matter to the Office of the Attorney General for collection.

This is your final opportunity to respond. If you do not respond by December 1, 2008, you may incur additional penalties, and the commission may pursue its enforcement options in superior court.

If you have any questions about this letter or about the company’s obligations under commission rules, you may contact me at (360) 664-1193, or Sheri Hoyt, Compliance Investigator, at 
(360) 664-1149.

Sincerely,

Sally Brown
Assistant Attorney General
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